Wiltshire Council
Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984
Temporary Closure of: Footpath 24 (Part) and Footpath 25, Bratton (Ref: TTRO 10209)

Notice is hereby given that the Wiltshire Council has made an Order to close temporarily to
all users:

A) Footpath 24 (Part), Bratton; from its junction with Court Lane for a distance of
approximately 210m in a westerly direction.

B) Footpath 25, Bratton; from its junction with Footpath 24, Bratton to its junction with
B3098.

To enable: upgrading of Footpath 24 and Footpath 25, Bratton in accordance with approved
plan ref: 19676-PROW-01-B (PRoW upgrades) under planning permission reference
PL/2021/05259.

No alternative route is available. The closure will be clearly indicated by traffic signs.

This Order will come into operation on 07 April 2025 and it is anticipated that the closure will
be required until 06 October 2025. Access will be maintained where possible although
delays are likely due to the nature of the works. The Order will have a maximum duration of
6 months.

For further information please contact Dave Milner (Project Manager) on 07867 092702 or

Ben Braine, Countryside Access Officer on 07788 345979 or Wiltshire Council on 0300 456
0100.
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